
You can also order from our 
Amazon Wishlist and have the 

items delivered directly to NHCO.

Donations can be dropped off at any of our three offices
Monday–Friday, 9am–4pm.

Our Allison Park location also accepts donations the first 
Saturday of every month between 9am-noon.

Conditioner
Washcloth or Loofa

Deodorant
Body Lotion *
Bar of Soap *
Shower Gel *

* Unscented preferred

Disposable Razors
Lip Balm

Dental Floss
Shaving Cream

Toothpaste
Toothbrushes

Shampoo

We are collecting full size:

Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP)
benefits cannot be used to purchase personal care items.
NHCO collects these items and gives them to families and

individuals who use our food pantries.

Personal Care
Collection

February 5 - April 4

If you have any questions, please contact Vicki Burstynowicz, Sharing Projects Coordinator.
412-487-6316 x3143 • vdburst@nhco.org


